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I strongly support SB210 and encourage the commitee to pass this important and 

vital measure for our amazing state. The only way for Oregon to fully achieve honest 

and fair elections is to return our state to in person voting and require id to vote as 

well. Mail in voting is a risk to our democracy and leaves the possibility of fraudulent 

mail in votes being counted and elections being rigged. The American citizens 

deserve to have voter integrity be the top priority of our state. So we can believe in 

our elections once again and know our votes are all being handled with the utmost 

care. Please support this measure with us and show the American citizens of Oregon 

that you truly do care about honest and fair voting and elections. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to consider this testimony.  

 

Sincerely  

Meloney Robles  


